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Aloha Planning and Sustainable Land Use Committee. 

Attached is my letter of support for the Kilohana Makai development. 

Mahalo for your consideration. 

Michael Devers 



June 2, 2020 

Honorable Tamara Paltin 
Chairperson 
Planning & Sustainable Land Use Committee 

RE: Kilohana Makai 

I am in support of the proposed 28 single-family home project located in Kihei. 

I am a product of Workforce Housing here on Maui. My life would be much different if the 
opportunity to own my own home did not present itself a couple years ago. I have since got 
engaged, and plan on having children and raising them in my new home/community. 

It is unfortunate that these projects are few and far between. We can use about a hundred of 
these. I humbly ask your committee to support this project as it benefits our hard-working local 
families. 

Michael Devers 

pslu.committee@mauicounty.us  
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